National Review.-12.02.2022

Zachary Evans
Biden, Putin Hold Hour-Long Phone Call amid Ukraine Tensions

. balideH i B. [lymiH npoeesnu 200UHHY mesnegpoHHY pO3MO8Y Ha MAi
HanpyxeHocmi e YKpaiHi

. O2na0a4 "National Review" 3. EsaHc aHanizye menedoHHy po3mosy 08ox npe3udeHmis, CLLA
ma Pocii, memoro aKoi byna limogipHicmb 8mopaHeHHA Pocii 8 YKpaiHy Halb6aAuX4yum Yacom.
Ozna0a4 Hazonocus, wo A. batlideH 3as8u8, wjo AKWO Pocisa 30ilicHumb nodansuwie 8MopaHeHHS
8 YKpaiHy, CLLIA pa3zom 3 coo3HUKamu ma napmHepamu 0adyme piwy4y 8i0nogios i HaKAadyme
Ha Pocito ceplio3Hi caHKyii ma noemopus, w0 nooassuie 8mopeHeHHA Pocii 8 YkpaiHy
npu3gede 00 Macosux IKDOCbKUX CMPaxO0aHs i no2ipwiumes cmaHosuuwe Pocii.

https://www.nationalreview.com/news/biden-putin-hold-hour-long-phone-call-amid-ukraine-ten

sions/

President Biden and Russian president Vladimir Putin held an hour-long phone call on Saturday
amid fears that Russia will invade Ukraine in the near future.

Biden “was clear that, if Russia undertakes a further invasion of Ukraine, the United States
together with our Allies and partners will respond decisively and impose swift and severe costs
on Russia,” a White House readout of the call stated. Biden further “reiterated that a further
Russian invasion of Ukraine would produce widespread human suffering and diminish Russia’s
standing.”However, a senior White House official told reporters that Russia may still commence
an invasion.“There was no fundamental change in the dynamic that has been unfolding now for
several weeks,” the official said. While Biden and Putin agreed to remain in communication,
“Russia may decide to proceed with military action anyway.”Russia has moved about 130,000
troops to the Ukrainian border in recent weeks and has stationed missile batteries and fighter
jets in Belarus, which borders Ukraine to the north. Russian officials have denied any intent to
invade Ukraine. The Biden-Putin call came hours after the U.S. State Department announced it
had ordered the evacuation of most employees in the U.S. Embassy in Kyiv.

“On February 12, 2022, the Department of State ordered the departure of most U.S. direct hire
employees from Embassy Kyiv due to the continued threat of Russian military action,” the
agency said in a travel advisory.“As of Sunday, February 13, 2022, the Department of State will
suspend consular services at the U.S. Embassy in Kyiv,” the advisory added. “The Embassy will
maintain a small consular presence in Lviv, Ukraine to handle emergencies, but will not be able
to provide passport, visa or routine consular services.”Pentagon spokesperson John Kirby also
announced on Saturday that the Secretary of Defense Lloyd Austin ordered Florida National
Guard troops out of Ukraine. Those troops were stationed in Ukraine to help train and advise
the the Ukrainian army.Meanwhile, Ukrainian president Volodymyr Zelenskiy cautioned against
“panic” ahead of a potential invasion, telling Fox News he has “different information” on the
likelihood of a Russian invasion.“The truth is we have different information,” Zelenskiy told Fox
reporter Trey Yingst on Saturday. “The best friend for enemies is panic in our country. And all
this information that helps only for panic doesn’t help us.”
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